

Cross Country Club



Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are pleased to announce that Ms. Abraham will be hosting a cross country club for 5th and 6th grade students. *The club will meet on Tuesday* and Thursday beginning 9/13/2016 and ending 10/27/2016; start time will be 4:15 and pick up time will be 5:15. Ms. Abraham and participating students will run as a group around our campus and along the Pawtucket Blvd. using sidewalks and cross walks when applicable.

Students should wear proper running attire and bring a water bottle. <u>Parents are responsible</u> <u>for pick up and must be at the school for 5:15.</u> If a parent is continuously late for pick up the student may not be able to participate.

In the event of inclement weather students will take their normal mode of transportation home.

Please email jshanahan@sabis.net if your child plans on participating.

Regards,

Jeff Shanahan

Student Life Coordinator